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BY EMAIL and RESS 
 
October 5, 2012     
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4  
 
Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2012-0121 – Erie Thames Powerlines – Technical Conference 
 
Pursuant to Procedural Order #2, this letter is is to provide notification to the Board and Erie 
Thames Powerlines, that the School Energy Coalition (“SEC”) intends to seek clarification at the 
Technical Conference on evidence relating to rate base, capital expenditures and OM&A 
expenses.  
 
 
Yours very truly, 
Jay Shepherd P.C. 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
Mark Rubenstein 
 

cc:  Applicant and Intervenors (by email) 

 


